[SWEBER

SCH®L DISTRICT

MEMO

TO: Weber School District Board Members: President Jon Ritchie,
Vice President Dean Oborn, Members: Douglas Hurst,
Janis Christensen, Jan Burell, Paul Widdison, Bruce Jardine
Superintendent Jeff Stephens

FROM: Quinn Karlinsey
Special Education Director

DATE: July 15, 2020

SUBIJECT:  Request to Purchase iPads for Special Education Self- Contained Classrooms

The Special Education Department is requesting to purchase 110 iPads through Tech Services
for use in self-contained Special Education classrooms. This technology is utilized to implement
individualized instructional programming through apps and curriculum programs for students
with significant cognitive disabilities, behavior deficits, communication disorders and
developmental delays. The total costs of purchasing the iPads will be $32,340. The purchase
will provide iPads for 22 Special Education classrooms in the Weber Cone and/or in new
classrooms throughout the district. Thank you for your support of our Special Education team.



